Kindergarten Homework & News
September 6, 2016
We would like to welcome you to Kindergarten!  We are off to a great new school year!  The children are learning classroom rules and procedures.  This week, we will begin working on the alphabet letters and sounds and numbers, 0 to 10.  We will also focus on the beginning sight words:  me, the, to, and at.  It is VERY important that the kindergarten students get to bed early for their busy days of school!
Ask your child to tell his or her lunch number.  Even the kindergarten students must memorize and key in their 5-digit lunch numbers.  Have your student practice saying, not singing, the ABCs.  Practice counting numbers, 0-10.
REMINDERS: Check your student’s book bag, folder, and/or binder every night. 
Medical:  If your child has a fever, your child must be “fever free” for 24 hours before you send him or her to school!
Important Dates to Remember
Early Dismissal – Friday, October 7, 2016
NO SCHOOL – Monday, October 10, 2016
Progress Reports - Tuesday, October 11, 2016[image: image1.png]



